
STATEN ISLAND COUNCIL for PEACE & JUSTICE

P. 0. 509
Stdtu Tlu* 103/4 {212J 76I-2W)

Dear Friend,

In the past you have indicated an interest in peace and have

supported the Staten Island Council for Peace and Justice ' Because

monthlyof this interest we have sent you the announcements of our

meetings.

We should like to have you join us

of Jean Maltz, 70 Rice Avenueat the home

Our guest speaker for the evening is Prof. Alan Sokal who will

Wednesday, March 10, 1982

at our next meeting on p rQ t

discuss recent events in El Salvador, He has been an active par­

ticipant in the Committee in Support of the People of

(C.I ,S .P.E.S.) 0c

If you are unable to come, would you be interested

El Salvador

in receiving

announcements of future meetings? Please return the tear-off at

the bottom of this letter and let us know. It is estimated that 

mailings cost us about $7,00 per year per member.

Thank you.

sincerely,

Rae Wasserman, Treasurer


